Turner

Florida Citrus Bowl
211 South Tampa Avenue
Orlando, FL 32805

January 21, 2015
To whom it may concern:

Tharp Plumbing was awarded the contract for the plumbing installation at the Citrus Bowl Project
in Orlando Florida. Their scope of work consisted, but not limited to all engineering and
installation of all domestic water, sanitary and storm system piping. Roughing, fixtures and trim for
all gang toilet rooms, hook up of all kitchen equipment in the commissary kitchen and other
cooking concessions along with the non-cooking concessions.

The project was very demanding. The schedule required all construction be complete within 10
months, starting on January 29, 2014. Turner and the subcontractors successfully completed the
project on time and the owner was very satisfied and pleased that the Florida Classic was played on
November 22, 2014.

Tharp Plumbing played a significant role with the successful completion of this project. They
managed their work in a very productive and efficient manner. Their field forces were professional
and cooperative and a pleasure to work with. They treated Turner like the customer and installed
their work as areas came available and did not delay and cause any negative issues for the project.

I would use Tharp Plumbing again on our next project. This would give me “piece of mind” that
the plumbing installation would be done right with little effort and oversight by the General
Contractor.

Sincerely,

Turner Construction Co.
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Frank Gramarossa
Construction Executive

Ce: Dave Robinson — TCCo.
Tom Paci - TCCo.
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